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Water Rate Changes 

Effective July 1, 2013 water rates will change for the Village of Port Williams Water Utility. This means that on your next 
quarterly Water Utility bill in September, you will see a change in your rates for both base charges on water meters and 
usage per cubic meter. 

The Utility and Review Board approved changes on June 21, 2013, to be  effective the first of July 2013 and to change again 
on the first of April 2014 and 2015 in accordance with the decision of the Utility and Review Board Schedules A, B and C. 

A copy of Schedules A, B and C can be picked up at the Village office and can also be viewed on our website at 
www.portwilliams.com  

 

 

New Base Charges for Water Meters: 

 
 

 

To find the size of your meter please refer to your water bill. 
New Consumption Rate for Water Used Per Cubic Meter: 

For all consumption the rate will decrease to   - $0.72 

*Please note, these new rates will  
take effect on July 1, 2013 and will 

reflect on your next water bill in  
September, 2013. 

For water or sewer issues 
contact 

Joe Keddy 

Public Works 

At 542-0087 or 

by cell at 670-5231 
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What is going on in Our Community! 

 

Women's Institute 
hosting a tea at the 

Prescott House! 

The Women’s Institute of Port Williams will be hosting 
a tea at the Prescott House on August 3, 2013.  This is to 
celebrate their 100th Anniversary and will be held from 
2-4 pm.  Admission is $5.00 and an extra $2.00 if you 
wish to tour Prescott House. Hope to see you there! 

Vandalism in our 
Community  

The Port Williams Village Commis-
sion would like to alert you to the fact that our Commu-
nity park has been the target of vandalism  on more than 
one occasion this year.  This is a growing concern be-
cause of a more recent incident which was fire related.  
Not only does this kind of activity cause a financial strain 
on our community but this escalation to a more serious 
criminal offense is alarming. Please keep and eye out for 
suspicious activity and report  it to the RCMP immedi-
ately. 

The Village of Port Williams would 
like to notify its residents that the Vil-

lage will be flushing Hydrants the week 
of August 12, 2013 

Some discoloration of water and loss of 
pressure may occur. We apologize for 

any inconvenience. 

Public Works 

  

Murdoch C. Smith 
Memorial Library 

  Hours:  

Monday 2-5 & 6:30-8:30 pm 
Tuesday Closed 
Wednesday 10-5 
Thursday Closed 
Friday 2-5 & 6:30-8:30 
Saturday 10-2  
 

News from the Commission 

 Please join us in welcoming Kayleb Lazaric as  our new  Grounds Maintenance 
employee. Feel free to give him a wave when you see him out and about. 

 The Village Commission has recently obtained the wharf property as another step 
towards our long term  waterfront development plans. 

 We will be monitoring activities at the park and other areas  with a newly installed    
camera system. 

Hours of Operation 
Monday to Friday 

9 am to 1 pm 

1045 Highway # 358 
PO Box 153 

Port Williams, NS  B0P 1T0  
villageoffice@ns.aliantzinc.ca 

Port Williams Village Office 

Visit us at  www.portwilliams.com 

Hydrant Flushing 

The Port Williams Village Commission 
meets on the third Tuesday of each month in 
the Board Room at the Community Centre 
at 7:30 pm. 


